
 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern,   

 

I am writing to express my profound gratitude for the exceptional services provided by One Vision 

Productions under the leadership of Forrest Tuff. As the former CEO of 8ight Research Labs, Inc., I had the 

pleasure of collaborating with One Vision Productions on a critical series of marketing and explainer videos 

that not only propelled our branding but also significantly impacted our business trajectory.   

From our initial discussions, it was evident that One Vision Productions understood the importance of 

creating cohesive and compelling visual content that accurately represented our patented bioenergetics 

technology and products. The collaborative approach taken by Forrest and his team made the process 

seamless, as they meticulously guided us through visual storyboarding, professional voice-over recording, 

and the editing process. Their expertise in various production styles ensured that each video captured 

distinct aspects of our innovative solutions, compellingly engaging our stakeholders.   

The end result was an impressive suite of twelve high-level branded marketing videos that resonated with 

our target audience and enhanced our presentations as we pursued strategic partnerships. This campaign 

not only bolstered our public image but also played a pivotal role in our success in acquiring two new 

international clients and generating millions in revenue. Moreover, the new website build—fueled by 

these high-quality videos—has empowered us to further connect with shareholders and demonstrate our 

commitment to advancing the field of bioenergetics.   

As a direct result of our collaboration with One Vision Productions, we have positioned ourselves to secure 

a unique market advantage, including our exclusive FDA registration pursuits in China. This could 

potentially lead us to generate billions of CN¥ in the coming years, an achievement we attribute in part to 

the outstanding marketing strategy established through our partnership.   

Forrest, I wholeheartedly recommend One Vision Productions to any organization seeking a dedicated 

and talented media production company. Your ability to grasp complex scientific information and develop 

a visual presentation that a layperson could understand was truly commendable. We did this via email 

since we never met in person. You were so easy to work with, and the quality of your work was EXCELLENT. 

Your team's professionalism, creativity, and commitment to excellence have made a remarkable impact 

on our business, and we are grateful for your unwavering support.   

 

Sincerely, 

   

Michelle Hanchey 
Michelle Hanchey 

COB, 8ight Research Labs  


